Britto, John

From: Panaro, Doris qz
Sent: Monday, February 03, 2014 11:45 AM C
To: Britto, John QOMMUNICAT!O
Subject: FW: 9000 Bathurst,File No. OP.13.013 and 7.12.036
e
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Doris Panaro
Development Planning Dept.

Y7 vausnan

T. 905.832.8565 ext. 8208 | 2141 Major Mackenzie Drive, 2™ Fi, N. | Vaughan, ON. L6A 1T1
F: 905.832.6080 ] doris.panaro@vaughan.ca | www.cityofvaughan.ca

From: raanana92 [maiito:raanana92 @yahoo.ca]
Sent: Monday, February 03, 2014 9:38 AM

To: DevelopmentPlanning@vaughan.ca
Subject: 9000 Bathurst,File No, OP.13.013 and 7.12.036

Hello,
our family as well as all of our neighbors against of this project.First of Thornhill wood is 2/3 floors houses development

and proposing high-rises here is against the law.Building of anythithing close by the river will also make awful impact

in local environment.

Thornihill wood is already have no capacity for additional traffic.1000's of cars going through community to eliminate
jammed Bathurst and Dufferin.

We are living in the area for 10 y. and traffic here is absolutely terrible.Also passing by Ner Israel drive through the
Holidays is absolutely impossible due unbelievable amount of cars parked there as well as on all small streets in an area.
There are some more additional points against of this proposal which will be exposed by thousands of families of our
community on Febr.4th.

Concerned citizen of Thornhill woods

Sergei Nikolsky



